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NEWSLETTER # 15, 24 October 2018 

Term 4, Week 2

Thursday 25th  
October 
• School tour, 9am

Friday 26th October 
• Sports Day wrist band sales  
  from 8:15am 
• World Teachers’ Day

Monday 29th October 
• Subway pre orders close 9pm

Wednesday 31st October 
• End of month canteen sales

Friday 2nd November 
• NPS Sports Day

Thursday 8th November 
• PFA Cake Stall

Friday 9th November 
• PFA meeting, 8:45am

Thursday 15th November 
• NPS Performing Arts Showcase,  
  6:30pm

Monday 19th – Thursday 22nd 
November 
• F – Yr 2 swimming block

Friday 23rd November 
• SRC Disco

Monday 26th – Thursday 29th 
November 
• Yr 3 – Yr 5 swimming block

Music and Drama News

Festival of Music 2018 
On Friday 28th September, the last day of Term 3, our Senior Choir students took part in the Festival of 
Music performance at the Festival Theatre.  They performed wonderfully, singing with expression, following the 
conductor’s cues and mastering all of the choreography.  They were part of a 400 plus choir performing for an 
audience of close to 2000.  Congratulations to all students from the Senior Choir!

I would also like to make special mention of Tehya (Room 9) who performed the solo for “Stomp Box” on 
Tuesday 25th September, another night of the Festival.  She did an amazing job and showed confidence 
and courage, and we at Nailsworth are very proud of her achievement.  Tehya also performed with the 
SAPPS choir (a specially selected group of students who audition after the Festival) on that same night.  Her 
dedication, persistence and hard work has earned her these amazing opportunities.  We wish Tehya all the best 
as she moves onto high school next year.

Performing Arts Showcase 
In Week 5, on Thursday 15th November, students in Room 6, the Junior and Senior Choirs, 
Junior and Senior Bands and the Drama Club will present “Alice and Wonderland” here at 
the school gym from 6:30pm.  This is an opportunity to showcase some of the learning from 
Music and Drama as well as for students to experience performing on stage.  If your 
child is in Room 6 or one of the choirs or bands, please email me if your child is 
unable to attend on this evening so we will be able to organise accordingly.  

Opportunities for Guitar, Piano, Violin, Flute Students in Years 4 - 6 
If your child has been learning guitar, piano, recorder, flute or a string instrument for a number of years and 
they are in Years 4 – 6, they should consider joining the Primary School Guitar Ensemble, Flutes of Fleurieu, 
Recorder Consort, String Orchestra or the Primary Schools Music Festival Orchestra.  These groups provide 
a social connection with other musicians and the motivation to practise which is difficult for most students 
learning to play an instrument.  If you would like more information about any of these please email me at  
Judy.Hanel823@schools.sa.edu.au.

Judy Hanel, Music and Drama Teacher 

Judy.Hanel823@schools.sa.edu.au

Festival of Music 2018

Term 4 Planner 
included in this 

newsletter
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Community Notices

The school’s two notice boards are located 
on the Front Office verandah and under 
the shelter by the volleyball court. This 
week the following notices are displayed:

•	Kids Taekwondo lessons for Term 
4 are available at NPS for children 
from 5 years old. Enquiries phone  
0412 909 500 or 0412 965 905

•	Prospect Community Food Swap 
held at the Prospect Community 
Garden on 3/11 & 1/12. It is a free 
event

•	A workshop for parents of children 
up to 5 years on ‘How is their 
chat? Is it on track?’ Tuesday 30th 
October at Eagles Function Centre, 
7pm. Cost $25pp Bookings & 
payment at  
https://karynwoodville.eventbrite.com.au

•	‘Growing Up Online’ information 
session on 30/10 at Burnside PS for 
$25/person. Bookings at:  
http://tiny.cc/SusanMclean

•	‘The Secret Life of Teenage Girls’ 
parenting seminar on 6/11 at 
Adelaide Convention Centre, 7 – 
9pm. Register by phoning 8303 1660

Business Manager Information

OSHC

SRC News

World Teachers Day is on Friday the 26th of October. 
This is a day where teachers are honoured, valued and 
recognised for the work they do in schools. The day allows students, parents and community members 
to show their appreciation and celebrate the important contribution teachers make to the community. 
Please remember to celebrate your teachers this Friday. 

The SRC are excited to announce that the NPS Disco will take 
place in Week 6, Friday the 23rd of November.  SRC reps are 
currently discussing possible themes for this year’s disco with 
classes, and creating a ‘Song Wish List’.  We are proud to have 
Samuel Mendt and Jude Foster back again to DJ as they were 
incredibly professional and created a fun atmosphere last year. 

Ticket information and times will be given in the following weeks.

Miss Iannucci, SRC Coordinator 
Louise.Iannucci588@schools.sa.edu.au 

Materials and Services fees were due and payable by Friday 22nd June 2018 and are 
now overdue.  Payment can be made at the school by cash, cheque or credit card or 
online by Bpoint via our school website www.nailps.sa.edu.au  

If you are experiencing difficulty in making this payment please contact me or Sharron Ward 
(Principal) and we can organise a payment schedule.  My contact details are phone 82694622 or 
email mary.dunton949@schools.sa.edu.au 

Final notices will be mailed home this week and further action will be taken if the accounts are not 
finalised within 30 days.  The NPS Governing Council will commence debt recovery action after this 
period.

The School Card Scheme provides financial assistance towards the cost of Materials and Services 
Charges for full-time school students of low income families.  You can see if you are entitled by 
checking the fact sheet available from school or visit https://www.sa.gov.au/topics .  The fact sheet 
provides details on your eligibility based on income limits.  You need to apply for School Card each 
year.  Forms are available from the Finance Office or online.  Please send me an email or give me a 
call if you would like to have one sent home.

Mary Dunton, NPS Business Manager 
Mary.Dunton949@schools.sa.edu.au

OSHC Red Hats 
As of this term we have advised all children, that when going out to play they need to wear 
their red hat for ease of supervision and safety.  The children have adopted the new procedure 
well.  You can purchase the red hats from the Uniform Shop for $8 or the OSHC Room has a small 
supply, but we can only take cash.
We are discouraging children from sharing hats.  We don’t have spare hats if your child forgets to 
pack their hat.  If this does happen they can play in the courtyard with their blue school hat.
Please remind your child to keep their red hat in their bag at all times.

Cultural Outfits 
If you have any cultural outfits that you no longer require, we would appreciate any donations for 
the children to use as dress ups.  Thank you.
Michelle Haywood, NPS OSHC Acting Director 
Michelle.Haywood499@schools.sa.edu.au

SPECIAL OFFER:  We have just done 
a stocktake of our Uniform Shop and 
would like to offer our parents the 
chance to purchase the older style of 
skorts at the reduced price of $5 each.  
We have stocks of sizes 4 through to 
size 14 with the exception of size 12.

If you would like to purchase one or more 
of these please email me and I will reserve 
one for you or call in to the Uniform 
Shop any day from 8:30 – 9:30am.

Thank you

Mary Dunton 
Mary.Dunton949@schools.sa.edu.au

The Uniform Shop is open  
8:30-9:30am Monday to Friday
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State Day Athletics 
Well done to Marco G, Hannah M, Ranveer B, Rajveer B, Aleksander B, Khoi H, Nimarjit R and Amelia M 
who competed at the recent State Athletics Day at Santos Stadium.

Results

Marco, Rajveer, Ranveer, Aleksander - 4th in 13 Yr 4x100m relay

Hannah - 6th in 12 Yr long jump

Aleksander - 7th in 13 Yr 100m 

Nimarjit - 7th in 10 Yr discus

Khoi - 7th in 12 Yr 200m

Coles Sports for Schools

The equipment from the Coles Sports for Schools Program 
finally arrived at the end of  Term 3.  The school had 46,394 
vouchers available to purchase various sports equipment. 
I would like to thank Natasha Turner for registering and 
organising the program and to all the school’s families who 
brought in vouchers.

George Koulianos, PE Coordinator 
George.Koulianos 332@schools.sa.edu.au

Sports News

Parents and Friends Association

Sports Day
Support your team!  Sports Day wrist bands will be on 
sale Friday (26/10) morning from 8:15am on the basketball 
courts.  Come and see your House Captains to purchase.  
Wristbands are $2 each (limit 2 per child).  

Sports Day Auction
The PFA are auctioning the following three packages on Sports Day.
Package 1: Port Power 2017 Guernsey with Certificate of Authenticity AND a 
Hampstead Hotel Food & Drink voucher for $25.00.

Package 2:  Adelaide Crows 2017 vinyl printed signed Football with certificate of 
Authenticity AND a Hampstead Hotel Food & Drink voucher for $25.00.

Package 3:  Adelaide Crows 2017 vinyl printed signed Football with certificate of 
Authenticity AND a copy of the bestselling NPS Cookbook.

Bidding will close before the sprint finals on Sports Day, Friday 2/11.  The 
winner will be required to pay for the items by 6pm Friday November 2 
(Sports Day) otherwise items will be offered to the 2nd highest bidder.
There will be a running sheet available on Sports Day for you to place your 
bid.  Pictures are also on the Unofficial Nailsworth Facebook Page and you 
can bid on there.  
Good luck to all bidders!

Cake and Sweets Stall
The PFA will hold a Cake Stall on Thursday 
November 8th (Week 4).   Treats will be 
available for students to buy from 50c to $2. 
All donations of cakes and goodies are greatly 
appreciated and can be left on the tables in 
the School Hall between 8.30 and 9.00am 
on the morning of Thursday 8th November.
Please mark your containers clearly for 
easy return at the end of the day.

If you are looking for ideas some popular items are: cupcakes, muffins, 
jelly cups, Puris, Pudla & Bougatsa would be appreciated also.
No Nuts Please Allergy friendly items to be clearly labelled for 
safe consumption.

Volunteers to help on the stall from 9.30 am would be greatly 
appreciated. Please leave your details at the Front Office.
All cakes not sold will be plated up for sale at the end of the day at 
Nailsworth Primary School.  These will be available for parents and 
carers to purchase.

The next meeting of the PFA is on Friday 9th November at 8:45am 
in the school’s Staff Room.  All welcome!

PFA Committee
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  Term	
  4	
  	
  2018	
  
                       Year 7 Graduation                                                              Swimming Lessons 
 

Week	
   Monday	
   Tuesday	
   Wednesday	
   Thursday	
   Friday	
   Sat-­‐Sun	
  

1	
  
15/10	
  
*Yard	
  Clean	
  5/6	
  
*Finance	
  Meeting	
  

16/10	
  
	
  

17/10	
  
*Sports	
  Team	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  Meeting	
  
*OSHC	
  Meeting	
  
	
  

18/10	
  
*Chemisty	
  Science	
  	
  -­‐	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  Rms	
  1,17,	
  18	
  
	
  

19/10	
  
	
  
	
  

20	
  -­‐21/10	
  
	
  

2	
  

22/10	
  
*Yard	
  Clean	
  7/7A	
  
*Governing	
  Council	
  

23/10	
  
*	
  Prospect	
  Oval	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  Tour-­‐	
  Rms	
  1	
  &	
  18	
  	
  
	
  
	
  	
  
	
  
	
  

24/10	
  
Newsletter	
  
*Sports	
  Team	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  Meeting	
  
*Yr	
  7	
  Dance	
  lesson	
  

25/10	
  
*School	
  tour,	
  9am	
  
	
  	
  

26/10	
  
World	
  Teacher	
  Day	
  
SRC	
  
	
  

27–28/10	
  
	
  

3	
  

29/10	
  
*Yard	
  Clean	
  8/9	
  
	
  

30/10	
  
	
  

31/10	
  
*End	
  of	
  Month	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  canteen	
  sales	
  
*Sports	
  Team	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  Meeting	
  
*Yr	
  7	
  Dance	
  lesson	
  

1/11	
  
	
  

2/11	
  
NPS	
  

Sports	
  
Day	
  

	
  
	
  

3	
  -­‐	
  4/11	
  

4	
  

5/11	
  
*Yard	
  Clean	
  	
  10/11	
  
	
  

6/11	
  
	
  

7/11	
  
Newsletter	
  
*Cheer	
  leading	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  Sessions	
  Yr2-­‐3	
  
	
  

8/11	
  
*PFA	
  Cake	
  Stall	
  
	
  

9/11	
  
Assembly	
  Room	
  2	
  
SRC	
  
*PFA	
  Mtg,	
  8:45am	
  
*Planetarium	
  visit	
  -­‐	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  Rms19	
  &	
  21	
  

10-­‐11/11	
  

5	
  
	
  

12/11	
  
*Yard	
  Clean	
  12/13	
  
*Finance	
  Meeting	
  
	
  	
  

13/11	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

14/11	
  
*Cheer	
  leading	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  Sessions	
  Yr4-­‐7	
  
*OSHC	
  Meeting	
  

15/11	
  
Performing	
  Arts	
  	
  
Showcase,6:30pm	
  

	
  

16/11	
  
*NPS	
  Skipathon	
  

	
  

	
  

17-­‐18/11	
  

6	
  
19/11	
  
*Yard	
  Clean	
  	
  14/15	
  
*Governing	
  Council	
  
	
  

20/11	
  
*School	
  Tour,9am	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  

F-­‐Yr2	
  Swimming	
  

21/11	
  
Newsletter	
  
	
  

22/11	
  
*Parent	
  Kindy	
  to	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  School	
  Mtg,7pm	
  

23/11	
  
Assembly	
  Rooms	
  10	
  &	
  
14	
  
SRC	
  
*Kindy	
  to	
  school	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  transition	
  visit	
  1	
  
*Parent	
  Kindy	
  to	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  School	
  Mtg,9am	
  
SRC	
  Disco	
  

24-­‐25/11	
  
	
  

7	
  

26/11	
  
*Yard	
  Clean	
  	
  16/17	
  
	
  

27/11	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
Yr3	
  -­‐Yr5	
  Swimming	
  

28/11	
  
*End	
  of	
  Month	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  canteen	
  sales	
  
	
  

29/11	
   30/11	
  
Assembly	
  Room17	
  
*	
  Kindy	
  to	
  school	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  transition	
  visit	
  2	
  
	
  
	
  

1-­‐2/12	
  
	
  
	
  

8	
  

3/12	
  
*Yard	
  Clean	
  	
  18/19	
  
*Finance	
  Meeting	
  

4/12	
  
	
  

5/12	
  
Newsletter	
  
*Volunteers	
  Thank	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  You	
  Breakfast	
  

	
  
*OSHC	
  Meeting	
  

6/12	
  
	
  

7/12	
  
Assembly	
  Room	
  21	
  
SRC	
  
*Kindy	
  to	
  school	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  transition	
  visit	
  3	
  
	
  
	
  

8-­‐9/12	
  
	
  
	
  

9	
  

10/12	
  
*Yard	
  Clean	
  	
  20/21	
  
*Yr	
  7	
  Graduation	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  practice	
  
*Governing	
  Council	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  (TBA)	
  

11/12	
  
*2018	
  new	
  student	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  visits	
  
*	
  Yr	
  7	
  Graduation	
  
	
  

12/12	
  
*End	
  of	
  year	
  canteen	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  sales	
  
*Yr	
  6-­‐7	
  Aquatics	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

13/12	
  
	
  *Reports	
  distributed	
  

14/12	
  
*Term	
  4	
  ends	
  	
  
2.05pm	
  dismissal	
  

	
  

23/10/18 

Term 4 Planner


